
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTICE 

NEW MEXICO STATE UNIVERSITY BOARD OF REGENTS 
POTENTIAL QUORUM NOTICE  
April 23, 2025 – May 10, 2025 

 

 

 

A potential quorum of the New Mexico State University Board of Regents may occur as Regents 
may attend activities and events related to the Inauguration of President Valerio Ferme from 
April 23 – April 24, 2025.  
 
A potential quorum may also occur as Regents may attend commencement ceremonies and 
related activities from May 7 – May 10, 2025. 
 
No votes or other official actions will be taken by the NMSU Board of Regents at these events. 
 
Please contact the Office of the Board of Regents at 575-646-5997 for additional information. 


